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Good evening,

I’m a Cawston resident, recently moved to the county into a grade 2 listed property on the high street. I have 
children  and wish to record my objections to the latest highway intervention scheme
proposed by Vattenfall Norfolk Boreas.

Our village is far too small to accommodate so many HGVs through the centre of our narrow village. My house,
and many other listed properties are situated only a few feet from the main road, the impact of these vehicles
would make leaving the house a real danger, not to mention the damage to our historic properties. There are
many school children who use the narrow path each morning to walk to school.

Please can I ask that you consider my comments above and reject this proposal.

Kind regards

Anna Hill

Sent from my iPhone
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